Minister of Communications and Information Technology meets with new Indian Ambassador 
Minister of Communications and Information Technology Shahzad Aryobee met with new ambassador of India to Kabul Mr. Wnnie Kumar in his working office on Sunday, May 13, 2018. 
While appreciating Indian cooperation to Afghanistan particularly in the field communications and IT, minister Aryobee said: that India is a good friend country of Afghanistan.
Both sides exchanged views over a set of issues pertaining to regional connectivity, capacity building and scholarship in ICT sector, cooperation in satellite and other related of mutual interests.  

It is noteworthy that the Minister of Communications and Information Technology had sustained meeting with the former Ambassador of India to Kabul aiming to seek further assistance.
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